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Q. WHAT IS DISTINCTIVE ABOUT OUR SCHOOL? 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The governors are seeking to meet with a group of parents and 

carers from across the school, from January 2018, to discuss and 

consider what makes Ashurst CE Aided Primary the school it is - its 

special/distinctive character and features. 

If you would be interested in being part of this group, we would be 

delighted to hear from you via School Office please. 

There will be a meeting for those parents and carer interested in 

learning more of what is planned and envisaged in the January 2018 

project, in school with governors in November - the date to be 

advised shortly. 

We thank you for your time and support, as always. 

              

               Yours sincerely, on behalf of the Governing Body, 

  

 


